FILED 12/19/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 07566-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ® 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: December 19, 2018
TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Suzanne S. Brownless, Special Counsel, Office of the General Counsel ,%\/

RE: Docket No. 20180049-EI - In re: Evaluation of storm restoration costs for Florida
Power & Light Company related to Hurricane Irma.

On December 5, 2018, Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) filed a Notice of Intent to
Request Confidential Classification for Part 1 of a panel deposition of FPL witnesses taken by
the Office of Public Counsel in this docket on November 15, 2018 (DN 07399-2018). 1 provided
a CD with this information to the Clerk’s Office on December 14, 2018. Please process this CD
as the confidential document referenced in DN 07399-2018.

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact Suzanne
Brownless at 413-6218.
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